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Hello Liesl, 
The Special Use Permit for the Community Garden needs to be renewed this year.  The last 
permit was for a 5 year term which ends April 21, 2025.  The garden members request another 
5 year renewal. Let me know if you have any questions or if anything is needed from us. 
Attached is the current permit and the map that shows the garden. 
Please forward this to the Mayor. 
Thanks 
and happy gardening! 

mailto:janene.wildiris@gmail.com
mailto:liesl.barker@gustavus-ak.gov

